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July 20, 2017

Kathleen H. Burgess
Secretary
New York State Department of Public Service
Three Empire State Plaza, 19th Floor
Albany, New York 12223-1350

Dear Secretary Burgess:

Re: Case No. 17-G-0306 - Tariff filing by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation d/b/a
National Grid to make revisions to its no access provisions contained its gas tariff
schedule, P.S.C. No. 219.

Niagara Mohawk Power Company d/b/a National Grid (“Niagara Mohawk”) submits the
following tariff leaves in accordance with the requirements of the New York State Public Service
Commission:

Third Revised Leaf No. 62
Third Revised Leaf No. 63

To Schedule for Gas Service, P.S.C. No. 219 GAS
To become effective October 1, 2017.

After discussions with DPS Staff, it was determined that further revisions were necessary. These
revisions include the removal of several “and/” on Leaf Nos. 62 and 63 to clarify that a charge will be
assessed to either the customer or the access controller.

Waiver of the newspaper publication requirement of Public Service Law § 66-12 and 16
NYCRR § 720.8 is hereby requested for this filing.

Any questions regarding this filing should be directed to me at (929) 324-4580 or at
Dawn.Herrity@nationalgrid.com.

Sincerely,

/s/ Dawn Herrity

Dawn Herrity
Principal Program Manager
Regulation & Pricing

Received: 07/20/2017


